
 

 

North Rocks Prize Shoot Results for 2018

Benchrest
A Grade: 

50m 1st: R Targonski; 599.51 2nd: A. Thornton; 599.49 3rd: B. Mitchel; 599.47

B. Woolley- 599.46 ; D. Newton- 598.43 ; J. Howard- 597.51 ; C. Porfida- 596.51

J. Mitchell- 595.37 ; I. Smith- 594.42 ; A. Goodsel- 586.31

20m 1st: C. Porfida; 397.07 2nd: J. Howard, 394.09 3rd: A. Thornton; 389.06

B. Woolley 388.13

B Grade:

50m 1st: R. Gibbens; 598.46 2nd: A. Iggo; 595.42 3rd: J. Shepherd; 595.39

D. Williams- 594.39 ; C. Gaul- 592.44

20m 1st: A. Iggo; 388.06 2nd: D. Williams; 380.05

C Grade

50m 1st: S. Gibbens; 595.35 2nd: S. Tillott; 579.27

20m

Teams: Nth Rocks- J. howard, C. Porfida, A. Thornton

Prone
A Grade: 

50m 1st: D. Wright; 590 2nd: S. Rose; 586 3rd: P. Milan; 584

T. Pencel- 583 ; M. Taylor- 583 ; S. Houston- 582 ; J. Mcnamara- 578 ; D. Gaston- 576

D. Kaal- 573 ; I. Kelly- 572

20m 1st: J. McNamara; 397 2nd: D. Wright; 597 3rd: S. Rose; 393

T. Pencel- 389 ; I. Kelly- 384

B Grade:

50m 1st: M. Xiang, 576 2nd: Duncan; 573 3rd: S. Ellis; 573

P. Robinson- 564 ; A. Maranik- 550

20m 1st: Duncan; 395 2nd: M. Xiang; 386 3rd: P. Robinson; 378

C Grade

50m 1st: D. Milbourne; 574 2nd: A. Iggo; 557 3rd: Kees; 554

M. Silva- 553 ; R. Hens- 546 ; W. Kelly- 542 ; S. Tillott- 520

20m 1st: D. Milbourne; 384 2nd: A. Iggo; 384 3rd: W. Kelly; 365

R. Hens- 364

D Grade

50m 1st: B. Joyce; 538 2nd: P. Lee; 495

20m

Teams: Legion- I. Kelly, P. Milan, M. Xiang



Thank you to all the Nth Rocks Club members that contributed to making the shoot the 

success it was, particularly as many of the entries were early and keen to be on the 1st 

squad. 

Thank you to everyone that participated in the 2018 Nth Rocks Prize Shoot and thank you all 

for making the day’s events a success. I hope that you all had an enjoyable day; it may have 

been overcast (but it didn’t rain) but it wasn’t too windy which can be (very) challenging on 

our range.  

We also give the option of trying 20m shooting. Perhaps a few more bench people will have 

ago at this, it’s a lot more challenging particularly using the Victorian targets; much, much 

harder to shoot a 200, but Carmen managed one so it’s not impossible. 

This is the second year that we’ve had both bench and prone on the same day. I think that 

this makes for a full days shooting and, for some, they can do both bench and prone without 

needing to return on a second day and tie up the whole weekend. It also makes it easier for 

our members to commit to. 

We had a total of 39 entries, with one entrant participating in all four events and having 

success in each event. 

We did make one error with respect to the placings for the ‘C’ Grade 20m, A. Iggo won 2nd 

place which places W. Kelly in 3rd. We will rectify this as soon as practicable. 

Hopefully we’ll see you all again next year. 

Best Regards, 

Trevor Johnson 
President 
Nth Rocks Small-Bore Rifle Club Inc. 


